
Subject: Phased reopening offer 

Date sent: 25th May 2020, 4:12pm 

Great Barford C of E Primary Academy 

Dear All, 
  
Please find attached our offer for the phased reopening of our school. 
  
It is a very long plan. Please can you take the time to read it carefully. 
  
Only Year 6, Key worker children and Identified children will be 
returning on June 1st, providing the government confirms on 28th May 
that schools will be reopening. 
  
Further information will need to be gathered for these initial retuning 
groups. This will be sent tomorrow. Please return the information as 
quickly as possible. 
  
Details about the days the children will be attending school and the 
items that will be needed in school will be emailed on Thursday this 
week when the information has been collated. 
  
Thank you again for your continued support. 
  
Take care, 
  
Sarah Evans 
Headteacher 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


